
  

Memorandum 

To: NSBA WORLD SHOW Exhibitors & Attendees  

Date: July 11, 2023  

Subject: Statement of Recovery  
 

Tulsa looks forward to welcoming the National Snaffle Bit Association World Show August 11-20. 

Following the Father’s Day storm (June 18, 2023), the Expo Square team worked diligently and quickly to 

undergo crucial repairs amid regional recovery efforts. 

 

 

Exhibitor facilities and amenities are fully operational, including: 

• The Built Ford Tough Livestock Complex 

• The SageNet Center 

• Exchange Center 

• ExpoSERVE Dining 

 

Since the weather event, Expo Square’s facilities have successfully hosted multiple events including: 

• AAA Route 66 Road Fest 

• Tulsa Holiday Circuit 

• Route 66 Morgan Classic 

• Pony of the Americas National Congress 

 

The June 18 weather event was also addressed communitywide swiftly and aggressively to maintain 

strong Tulsa visitor experiences.  

The Tulsa Convention & Visitors Bureau, along with the larger Tulsa Regional Tourism team, continue to 

work with Tulsa County and the City of Tulsa as well as hoteliers and venues to uphold seamless event 

operations for organizers (and their customers).  

• All hotels are operational 

• Electricity is repaired citywide 

• All roadways are clear of debris 

 

Tulsa is fully prepared to meet and exceed expectations for guests and visitors. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to info@exposquare.com. 
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